
From:  
Sent: 20 February 2022 09:12 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419T 
 
Hi – I live at 57 Doughty Street,WC1N 2JT. 
 
I am aware of and object to the proposal to cut down the tow plane trees at 8 
Doughty Street. 
 
They are historic, beautiful and should be maintained. 
 
Many thanks 
Gregor McMillan 
  
 


